Creating Our Past by Investing in Our Future

MINUTES OF THE 2018/2019 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET HEARING HELD APRIL 2, 2018

The 2018/2019 fiscal year budget hearing was called to order at 6:00 PM at Le
Roy City Hall, 207 S. East Street. Council members present were Dawn Hanafin,
Rick Kline, Kyle Merkle, Glenn Reinhart, and Mayor Dean.

Staff members present were Dean Buhrke, Ed Allen, Dave Jenkins and Vicki
Moreland.

There was no one from the public in attendance.

Dean presented a map of the streets that were scheduled for overlay or oil and
chip for the coming summer.

Council members discussed any changes that had taken place in the budget since
the last budget meeting in March.

The hearing closed at 6:32 PM.
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